## From the Sports Commissioner

With November in full swing, our last fall sport, youth basketball, is officially underway. By this point all the parents of children participating should have been contacted by coaches regarding team placement and practice times. If for some reason you still have not heard from a coach yet, please let me know and I will be happy to assist in the process.

And thank you to those parents who recently did reach out with questions ... I appreciate your patience and understanding with this process and look forward to a stellar hoops season for the kids in all three villages.



As 2019 comes to close, the first two sports registration deadlines for 2020 are now available.

<u>Sport</u> <u>Deadline</u>

Spring Soccer February 15, 2020 Youth Baseball & Softball March 15, 2020

Registration forms for these sports can be found on the Village website by clicking the Recreation tab in the ribbon at the top of the home page. You will then find the registration forms in the drop-down menu under Sports tab.

GOOD LUCK to the Redskins football team as they continue their quest through the OSHAA state football playoffs and a Division VII championship. GO REDSKINS !!!

And lastly, I would like to wish all of you and your families a Happy and Blessed Thanksgiving.

As always, if you have any questions or would like more information, feel free to reach out to me at <a href="mailto:chvrec@cuyahogaheights.com">chvrec@cuyahogaheights.com</a> or give me a call at 330.703.9175.

Good

Luck

CONTACT AMANDA AT

<u>A.DOMZALSKI@CUYAHOGAHEIGHTS.COM</u> TO JOIN
OUR NEWSLETTER EMAIL LIST!

Redskins!

Don't forget to check out our web site at www.cuyahogaheights.com for updated pictures. Click on the "photo" tab on the top of the home page to find all photos from around town.